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G January, 1937. 

My dear Bigg, 

Many thanks for your let ter of the 5th of 
January in which you enclosed a draft note of the 
discussion about Pac i f ic Islands. 

I have only one amendment to suggest -
"recommended" should "be substituted for "decided" in 
the second l ine of paragraph 8. 

I am sending copies of th is let ter to Galpin, 

Seal and Shuckburgh. 
Yours sincerely, 

W. J . BIGG, ESQ, 
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